
210 N Park Ave 

Winter Park, FL 

32789 

PO. Drawer 200 

Winter Park, FL 

32790-0200 

lei. 407-740-8575 

Fax.  407-740-061 3 
t m i @ t m i n c  corn 

Mr. Martin J. Huelsmann, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, ICY 40602-06 15 
Phone: 502/ 564-3940 

December 7,2000 
Via Overnight Delivery 

.Re: Frontier Communications of the West, Inc. - Case NO.~LQ-&H 
Request for Cancellation of Certificate ?3 -041 

Dear Mr. Huelsmann: 

On October 9,2000, notice was filed with the Commission requesting cancellation of 
the certificate issued to Frontier Communications of the West, Inc. (formerly West 
Coast Telecommunications, Inc. An effective date of no later than November 15,2000 
was requested for the cancellation of the certificate. Since no response nor objection 
has been received from Commission, the company assumes that its certificate has been 
canceled. If this is not accurate, please notify me at your earliest convenience. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at 
(407) 740-8575. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover 
letter and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that 
purpose. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

CW/im. 

cc: Michael J. Nighan, Frontier 
File: Frontier West - KY 
TMS: KYX0001A 


